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Meet the 82nd Zor Shrine Potentate, Ill. 
Larry Hanson

I was born in Monroe,Wisconsin on July 
10, 1951.  I attended Monroe, Albany, and 
Blackhawk Tech School.

I married Susan Jill Jones on Jan. 31, 1969 
and have 2 children and 3 grandchildren 
and soon 1 Great-grandson.  I entered the 
Wisconsin Army National Guard on Jan 27, 
1971 and was discharged on Jan 28, 1984 at 
the rank of Staff Sergeant.  I worked for a 
lumber company for a short time and then 
started to work for Schlittler Const. On July 
23, 1973, I attended school at Blackhawk 
Tech to become a plumber.  In 1986, I bought 
into Schlittler Construction and remained 
there until Aug 2000 when I sold out to my 
partners.  I am presently employed by Bjoin 
Limestone as an Estimator/Master Plumber.  
I am a Master plumber and certifi ed Soil 
Tester.  In the past I have been active in many 

ZOR SHRINERS ANNUAL MEETING
Please Meet the 2014 Divan

Meet the 82nd Zor 
Shrine Potentate, 

Ill. Sir Larry Hanson

The Onions
  Are Coming!

(Continued on Page 2)
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From The Potentate
Larry Hanson

Zor Shriner’s 2014 Calendar
February

1 Green Cty S.C. Pancake 
Breakfast, Monroe Masonic 
Center

1 Clown Party, Zor Temple
14-16 Madison Circus, Alliant Energy 

Center, Madison
20-22 MSA Winter Session, Sioux 

Falls, SD

March
8 Mehara SC Potentate Party, Eau 

Claire
10 Storage Clean Out Day, Zor 

Temple

15 St. Pat’s Membership Party, WI 
Rapids

30 Daughters of the Nile Installation, 
Zor Temple

April
13 Easter Egg Hunt, Zor Temple
26 Wausau Potentate Party, Wausau
27 Gun Raffl e Drawing, Zor Temple

May
5-6 La Crosse Circus, La Crosse
13 Steak Fry, Zor Temple
16 SHC-Twin Cities Hospital Day, 

Twin Cities

June                 
1 SHC-Chicago Hospital Day, 

Chicago
6-7 Grand Lodge Annual 

Communication, Madison 
Masonic Center         

14 Zor Summer Picnic, Zor Temple

As I think about my fi rst article, I 
could list so many who have helped make 
the installation a great success.  Thank 
you to Chief of Staff Joe Harker for all 
the man hours he put in for this event.  
Thanks to the Directors Staff for all of 
their hard work on making the day go so 
smooth.  Thanks to the installation team: 
Ill Sir Tom Nelson, Ill Sir Joe Thompson, 
and Ill Sir John Thorstad.  Thanks to our 
host for a wonderful job, Keith Krinke 
for pictures, Todd Wohlert for the great 
job on Facebook, and our offi ce staff for 
their help in making this day a success.  I 
would like to take the time to thank each 
and every member of the Funsters, Heart 
of Wisconsin SC, and the Zor Clowns for 
the wonderful trailer that is on the road.  
You all have a very special place in Lady 
Jill’s and my hearts.  I know there are 
many others, so “Thank You” to anyone I 
may have missed.

Lady Jill and I would also like to thank 
PP Bob Gorsuch and Lady Carol for 
attending all of the day’s events.  It meant 
so much to us.  Thanks to the Grand Master 
and his Lady along with the Potentate and 
his Lady from Beja Shrine in Green Bay 
for attending.  I would also like to thank 
the Camel Patrol for the Great party at 
Rex’s for Lady Jill and myself.

And now for some business, you will 
notice a smaller version of the Zephyr.  
Currently, $10 dollars of your dues are 
supposed to go for the paper, but the 
actually cost is between $28 and $30 for 
the Zephyr.  We need to get this under 
control so this is the fi rst step.  Your 
Divan will work over the next year to 
determine what we need to do to bring the 
cost down.  We will also be looking at the 
Long Range Planning Committee Report 
and start on parts of it.  We cannot change 
everything overnight but will continue to 

 

Find more 
pics on the 

Zor Shriners 
FB page!

make changes as we can.  As mentioned, 
we are embarking on a team effort with 
Imperial on their PACE program and I 
will keep you informed as to how that is 
going.

Lady Jill and I attended the Indian 
Head Shrine Club snowmobile run in 
Rice Lake for their hospital fundraisers 
where they exceeded the $250,000 mark!

On Feb 1st, we will be at the Green 
County Shrine Club Pancake Breakfast, 
and the Zor Clown annual Potentate party 
in Madison at the Shrine Center.  Then, 
onto the Greatest Show on to Earth, the 
ZOR SHRINE CIRCUS Feb 14th, 15th 
and 16th.  There will lots of fun and fellow 
ship, so please come join us!  Then, your 
Divan will be at Mid-Winter MSA for 
meetings leading up to MSA summer 
session in Sioux City, SD.

So until next time, keep “GIVING 
KIDS A HELPING HAND”

community affairs including Ass. Scout 
Master Troop #106, Deputy Albany Police 
Dept., Member Albany Fire Dept. and 
Charter Member of the Albany Community 
Health Planning Council where I served as 
President for many years.  I was a member 
of Albany EMS and an EMT for 24 years.  
I have served on the Albany Street and 
Utility Committee and Plans commission 
since 2003.  I was elected to the Albany 
Village Board in 2005 and was elected to 
my present position of Village President in 
2007.  I am on the Board of Directors of 
the Albany Historical Society.  My hobbies 
include: Clowning, Magic, woodworking, 
hunting and fi shing.

I was elected to Albany Lodge #36 
on 10/04/1972, Initiated on 10/18/1972, 
passed on 11/11/1972 and Raised to Master 
Mason on 12/20/1972.  I served as Master 
of the Lodge from 2002 to 2005 – Sec. 
From 2005 to 2012 – and as Sec./Tres. 
2013 to present.

I joined the Valley of Madison Scottish 
Rite in April 2000 and served as President 
of the Lee Sherman Dreyfus Class.

I joined the Zor Shrine on June 3, 2000 
at River Falls; I also joined the Zor Shrine 
Clowns and Green County Shrine Club the 
same year.  I served a Sec. Of the Green 
County Shrine Club from 2001 to 2006 and 
served as President in 2007.  I served as 

V.P. of Zor Clowns in 2001 and then as Unit 
Director 2001 to 2006.  I was President of 
the Midwest Shrine Clown Ass. In 2007.  I 
became a plural member of Argyle Lodge 
#178 in 2012

Ill. Sir Tom Nelson appointed me to the 
Divan as Marshal in 2008

Jill and I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank family, friends and 
fellow Shriners for making this year 
possible for us.

(Continued from Page 1)

Zor Welcomes 
82nd Potentate…

PHARMACY & COSTUMES

 ’
Ph: 608.238.3106

3506 Monroe St.
Madison, WI 53711

MADISON WEST
Ph: 608.255.9116

1255 Williamson St.
Madison, WI 53703

MADISON EAST
Ph: 608.592.3256

801 N. Main St.
Lodi, WI 53555

LODI
Ph: 608.849.7888

233 S. Century Ave.
Waunakee, WI 53597

WAUNAKEE

Costume Accessories   Wigs   Feather Boas   
Face Paint   Facial Hair

Hats   Masks   Colored Hairsprays 

· ·
· ·

Be sure to ask about our 10% ZOR discount.

www.mallatts.com

·

STORAGE 
CLEAN OUT

By Bill Jones, Trustees 
Chairman 

The Trustees are planning a major 
cleanout of the large storeroom in the 
basement of the temple. If your club, 
unit, or you yourself have materials 
stored in the large unlocked storage 
area, please let the T rustees know 
your desires about keeping or getting 
rid of the items. This can be done 
by putting a tag on the items with 
your name and date or contacting 
Bill Jones at 608-850-4590 or 
bpjones70@tds.net. The projected 
cleanout date is March 10. Anyone 
willing to assist with this project will 
be greatly appreciated.
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YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND THE 60TH

OPEN INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
OF

ANTIOCH TEMPLE NO 113, 
DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE

SUNDAY AFTERNOON, THE 30TH OF MARCH 2014 AT 2:00 P.M.
ZOR SHRINE CENTER, 575 ZOR SHRINE PLACE, MADISON, WI 53719

 BARBARA ENGLUND SUE BUEHLER PEG JONES 
 PRINCESS ROYAL PR. TIRZAH PR. RECORDER

Onion Time - 
Help Wanted!
By Richard Winter

I am looking for a dedicated Shriner to 
assist with the Vidalia Onion Fundraiser. 
I have chaired this fundraiser since 2008. 
Tom Nelson was chair for 10 years prior. 
Vidalia Onions have been used as a fraternal 
fundraiser for approximately 22 years.

I was buying onions from Jim 
Soderholm before I was a Shriner—in 
fact, I was selling onions for him before 
I was a Shriner! When Tom Nelson 
asked me to assist him with this project, 
I thought it would be a great opportunity 
for me to contribute to the Shrine. I had 
been a Shriner for about 4 years at that 
time and was looking for a project I would 
enjoy. I have been enthusiastic about 
selling onions ever since. 

Tom and Jim both have mentored me and 
have continued to help me. Now it is time to 
give another Shriner this same opportunity. 
(I know Tom and Jim will continue to sell 
onions—they can’t help themselves!) 

I would like to see two Shriners step up 
to this challenge—one coordinator from 
the North end of Zor and one from the 
South end. I am happy to announce that 
at the Zor Annual Meeting on January 11, 
Barry Ausen from the St. Croix Valley 
Shrine Club volunteered to coordinate 
the sales for the North end of Zor. Thank 
you, Barry! Is anyone interested in 
coordinating onion sales for the South 
end of Zor?

This is an established fundraiser. We 
have been using this project for many 
years; there is a contact person in each Club 
and Unit; there are regular customers who 
look forward to our onions every spring. 
We are selling a consumable product—it 
is something that is used up every year; it 
is a useful product that (almost) everyone 
enjoys eating. Everyone knows what to 
expect and everyone can participate. For 
these very reasons, this fundraiser has the 
potential for increased growth!

My goal is to fi ll 2 semi-trucks with 
onions--doing this will increase our profi ts. 

We have been fortunate to keep the price 
at $10/bag. Our onion grower is a Shriner 
and works with us on keeping the price as 
reasonable as possible. Each Club and Unit 
receives $2.00 for every bag of onions sold. 
This money is used for Club/Unit expenses 
and/or for the Parade to Glory.

I enjoy selling these onions--when you 
have a good product to sell, it’s easy to 
sell. I have met many Shriners over the 
phone and in person. I met Shad Dasher, 
our onion grower, and visited his farm in 
Georgia. I like visiting with our customers 
and listening to their comments about the 
onions. And, I know I am helping raise 
money for a worthwhile purpose.

The time frame for working on this 
project is relatively short. We start 
contacting the Clubs and Units in 
February, place our order in March, and 
deliver in May.

If you are interested in this opportunity, 
please contact Potentate Larry Hanson or 
me 608.318.1514 or 608.513.2309 (cell) 
and email: winterhaven91@hotmail.com  as 
soon as possible. Don’t delay stepping up to 
help Zor increase this fundraising potential.

Jennifer Drury fi rst came to SHC – 
Chicago in May1992 after she sustained 
a traumatic spinal cord injury in a motor 
vehicle crash, leaving Jen paralyzed from 
the neck down.  Jen continued coming to 
Shriners for the next 13 years.  Recently, 
Jen’s mother, Mary Pellman, called to tell 
us the sad news of Jennifer’s unexpected 
death.  Mary wanted to come visit us, once 
again, but this time with a donation from 
Jennifer—“to help other kids like her!”  
Mary, her sister, and niece joined us for 
a memorial luncheon and presentation of 
a check for $807,452 to keep Jen’s spirit 
alive and help those who come after her. 
The gift, one of the largest given to our 
hospital in 2013, brings one of the most 
successful fundraising years in hospital 
history to a close.

With tears of joy, Mary shared what 
Shriners hospital has meant to her and 
Jen: “When we fi rst came to Shriners we 
didn’t know what to expect.  We assumed 
we were going to come here for rehab and 
go home.  It was far more than that for 
the next 13 years. Not only did Shriners 
become a place to heal Jen, but it also 
became our family. The love, warmth, 
and acceptance that Shriners gave us is 
something words cannot describe, and 
something Jen always took with her. Jen 
felt Shriners was like home. She felt 
accepted. Shriners helped Jen to believe 
that just because you’re in a wheelchair 
does not mean your life has stopped; it 
just meant we were going to have to do 
things a little differently, which, with the 
help of the doctors and staff at Shriners, 
was going to be no problem!”

Major Gift to SHC – Chicago Brings a 
Successful Year to a Close . . .
Given in memory of and as a tribute to Jennifer Drury . . .

“Jen absolutely loved every doctor 
and staff member there!  She especially 
loved talking with Sara Klaas and joking 
with Tom [Daus] from X-ray [about the 
Cardinals and the Cubs]. She was also 
really good at staying on top of Dr. Vogel 
and giving him a hard time!  Shriners’ 
staff gave Jen the confi dence to continue 
on with her beautiful life and not let the 
wheelchair stop her. With the confi dence 
and courage Shriners gave her, Jen went 
back to school, graduated, got a boyfriend, 
went to Prom, traveled, saw the ocean, 
picked her own seashells, and got to feel 
the sand beneath her wheels!  For that, and 
more, I thank SHC - Chicago, for showing 
Jen such love and acceptance, which let 
her go out and be the beautiful person she 
was, wheelchair and all!”

We at SHC – Chicago are deeply 
grateful to Jen and Mary for remembering, 
in this generous manner, other children 
and our remarkable hospital and staff. 
Jennifer and her Mom will be recognized, 
in perpetuity, on the Philanthropic 
Society Wall of our hospital as major 
contributors to the welfare of others and 
as understanding recipients of the gift of 
love so beautifully represented by Shriners 
throughout their 91-year history of helping 
children achieve a degree of normalcy in 
spite of often major physical disabilities. 
We thank Jen, Mary and their family for 
this extra-ordinary year-end gift, which 
means so much to so many. It represents 
the culmination of a million-dollar week 
and a ten-million-dollar year. God bless 
one and all, for their benevolence toward 
children and our fi ne hospital!

5th Annual ZOR 
Gun Raffl e Underway
Report by Miles Bradley

Ticket sales for the 5th annual ZOR 
Shrine Gun Raffl e are well underway with 
the drawing fast approaching on April 
27th. Some changes to the raffl e format 
have taken place this year. Store credit 
value in lieu of a fi rearm is no longer at 
a reduced rate. A raffl e prize winner no 
longer has to choose between the fi rearm 
or settle for lesser store credit. All prizes 
will be awarded in the form of a Gander 
Mountain Gift Card for the full value of the 
prize. These gift cards may be redeemed for 
the fi rearm prize, or used for any other in 
store or online purchase. This should prove 
to expedite the distribution of raffl e awards 
and make for easier bookkeeping for our 
ZOR offi ce staff. We have yet to “sell out”, 
but certainly hope to this year. This is a 
very easily attainable goal. If every Shriner 
would just sell one ticket, in addition to 
those who sell multiple tickets, they would 
be gone in short order. I know of some non-
members who are selling a large number of 
tickets for us. One waitress of a small café 
sells about 100 tickets each year. Certainly 
our members could fi nd the time to sell 
one.  Tickets are available from the Divan 
members and at the ZOR offi ce and are 
still only $20.00. With our costs increasing 
each year, it becomes even more important 
that we sell all 2500 tickets. They make 
great anniversary, birthday, wedding or 
even bar mitzvah presents. Buy early and 
buy often!

Please join the Illustrious Sir Larry and 
his Lady Jill on Saturday, March 22nd at 
the Hotel Mead in Wisconsin Rapids for 
the fi rst St. Patrick’s Day Murder Mystery 
Supper.  If you would like to try your 
“luck of the Irish” and are interested in 
participating as a character, please contact 
Chuck Miller.  Irish attire is optional but 
encouraged, as all in attendance will be 
participating in the mystery to see if you 
can fi gure out ‘WHODUNIT’.  The menu 
will consist of your choice of Chicken 
Boursin (boneless breast of chicken stuffed 
with blended herbs and garlic cheese) or 
Oven-Roasted Pork Loin, the cost will be 
$25.00 per person.  Please note:  This is a 
membership drive.  Prospective members 
(and their spouse/signifi cant other) will 
pay half price.  $12.50 per person or 
$25.00 per couple.  All prices include 
tax & tip.  You can make your hotel 
reservations by calling Angel Whitehead 
at 800-843-6323 and tell her that you will 
be with the Shriners - room rates are be 
$89.00.  Please fi nd the coupon in this 
issue. Deadline is March 7th.  Please mail 
your coupon to Chuck and Sharon Miller 
at 9405 W. Street Miladore, WI 54454.  If 
you have any questions, please call Chuck 
at:  715-457-4646.

Think Green, 
Leprechauns, 
And Pots Of Gold!  
Whodunit?
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Zor Nobility Has Fun 
Filled Day with Annual 
Meeting, Installation, 
and Fez Party

Prior to the Annual meeting, the Divan held a Cold Sands for our newest 
Zor Noble Bruce Hanson, brother of Larry.

Above, looks like a 
police lineup, doesn’t it?

Right, Ill. Sir Gorsuch 
called the meeting open.  
Minutes from the meeting 
will be featured next month 
in the Zephyr.

Below, the Divan Ladies 
special presentation also 
featured healthy eating 
tips.

Ill. Sir Hanson with Ill. Sir Nicholas Brosig, Beja Potentate 
from Green Bay.

MWGM Daniel Slavik addressing the Nobility and 
looking forward to the future.
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Lady Jill, Lady Anne, & Lady Pat waiting to present their Noble’s fezzes.

The Directors Staff wearing the fi nest in clown wear.

The new Potentate’s fez and a miniature version of the semi trailer 
featuring him.

GEORGE CARDEN CIRCUS 
INTERNATIONAL

Madison, Wisconsin     February 14, 15, & 16

Display 1
The National Anthem

Display 2
The Grand Opening of the George Carden Circus Spectacular

Begins with our beautiful Circus on Parade

Display 3
Mr. George Hanneford and Miss Audrey Michelle

Display 4
Royal Bengal Tigers

Display 5
The Winn Lee Sisters

Display 6
George Carden Circus Performing Camels

Display 7
Ashley, Anna, Alcira, Lluvia, Helena, Patsy, Sian Shi, & Lin Min

Display 8
Gabby the Clown

Display 9
The Mighty Bo

Display 10
Chinese Troupe

Display 11
The Sky-Man in Space

***INTERMISSION***

Display 12
Hand stand act, Rolla Bola act, & Foot Juggling

Display 13
Guiming Meng

Display 14
George Carden Circus Performing Elephants

Display 15
The Dynamic Slinky Troupe

Display 16
Motorcyle Madness

Display 17
David Smith, Jr., the Human Cannonball

Display 18
The Grand Finale

The acts listed and the order of appearance are subject to change without notice 
due to conditions beyond the control of the producer.  For more information go 
to: shrinecircusinfo.com

IT’S SHOWTIME IN ALL 3 RINGS!
The 60th annual Madison Circus is now 

just weeks away.  Circus Chairman John 
Thorstad knows that everyone is “in circus 
mode” and will be giving their 100 % to 
Zor’s largest fundraiser and our biggest 
public relations event.  New this year, 
we have invited the Job’s Daughters and 
DeMolay to help out.

Potentate Larry Hanson reminds 
everyone the importance of paying for your 
circus tickets.  The sheet of 6 tickets has a face 
value of $ 102.00, but for a $ 70.00 payment 
your name is included in the Ringmasters 
Club that is printed in the April Zephyr.  The 
Potentate also reminds everyone that you 
are to turn in only the parking stub per day 
or, even better absorb the of cost of $ 6.50 a 
day and save the approximately $900.00 that 
could be Zor profi t.

Again a “tip of the fez” to the clubs and 
units who have purchased the 21 bicycles 
and the Pipes and Drums who again are 
purchasing the bicycle helmets.

As always there is plenty of food all 
weekend, we ask everyone to please bring a 
dish to pass.  The menu for Saturday is hot 
dogs, soup and chili.  For Sunday, we will 
have hot beef sandwiches.  Thanks again to 
Director’s staffer Roy Holm for setting up 
the annual Sunday morning brunch at the 
Eastside Club with the caterer from 2 years 
ago.  More information will be posted with a 
signup sheet at the Friday circus next to the 
workers sign in sheets.  

Then after the last elephant ride and the 
lights have been dimed until February 2015, 
there is a post circus dinner at Alt N Bachs’.

 421 S. Park St. 
 Madison, WI  53715
 Noble George, Owner

 255-5500
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MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS

ST. PATRICK’S DAY 
MURDER MYSTERY DINNER

Saturday, March 22          Hotel Mead in Wisconsin Rapids
Cocktails 6:00 P.M.        Dinner 7:00 P.M.

         _______  Chicken Boursin                  ________  Oven Roasted Pork Loin

Number of Reservations:

Noble/Lady________@ $25.00 per person ($50.00 per couple).

Prospective Guest/Lady________@ $12.50 per person ($25.00 per couple).

Make checks payable to: Zor Funsters. Total amount of check enclosed $____________ 

Name _______________________________  Phone # ______________________

Address ___________________________________________________________

Send Reservations to:  
Chuck & Sharon Miller, 9405 W. Street, Miladore, WI 54454

Questions, call Chuck @ 715-457-4646. Deadline is March 7th.  

Besides driving our kids and their 
families around, our Hospital Dads 
have been busy with other projects, 
specifi cally a quilt raffl e.  The quilt 
was made by Wausau Noble Joe 
Barlow’s mother.  Joe’s mother lives 
in the state of Oregon where grew he 
up with a Masonic background. To 
fulfi ll her wishes, the Dad’s program 
sponsored the raffl e to raise money for 
their support of the Shriners Hospital 
for Children.  

Tickets were sold at the Ceremonial/ 
Parade to to Glory on December 7, 
some were tickets were given to Nobles 

Hospital Dad’s Quilt Raffl e 
at Parade to Glory to sell in different 
areas of Zorland, and some were sold 
at the  installation weekend.

The drawing for the quilt was held 
at the ZOR Shrine Center after the 
annual meeting & installation of the 
Divan offi cers on Saturday January 
11.  The 2014 Potentate Ill. Sir Larry 
Hanson drew the winning ticket.  
Noble Bob Beck, who lives in the 
Wausau area and is an active member 
of the Wausauken Indians Unit and 
Timber Shrine Club, was the winner.  
The raffl e brought in $526.00 to the 
Hospital Dad’s program. 

Zor Pipes and Drums is seeking an 
experienced drummer who is competent on bass 
or snare drum. Must be willing to commit to 
regular practice and participation in the 2014 

Imperial Session pipe band competition in Minneapolis,   July 7.  If 
you have questions or are interested please contact:  Dan Stormont, 
Pipe Major, 608-328-4788 or Ken Clary, Pipe Sargent 608-255-2994

WANTED

Mehara Shrine Club 
Potentate’s Party

Mehara Shrine Club and Units are 
pleased to invite everyone to join us 
March 8th to honor Potentate Larry 
Hanson and Lady Jill at Fanny Hill, 3919 
Crescent Ave, Eau Claire.  Activities 
start with Oasis at 6:00 p.m., followed 
by a great dinner of two meats and all 
the trimmings. We will have rooms at 
The Plaza Hotel, 1202 W. Clairemont 
Ave. - phone 715-834-3181 or 800-482-
7829. Housing Chairman Joe Harker will 
have full information as will Zor offi ce.  
We have blocked 12 rooms for March 
8th. Rate is $89.99 plus tax.  We request 
phone numbers as one year we had an ice 
storm and had to call everyone to cancel.

Paid reservations by March 1st.  
Coupon is in this Zephyr.

2014 Mehara Potentate Party
March 8th

Fanny Hill, 3919 Crescent Ave, Eau Claire
Oasis at 6:00 P.M.   Dinner at 6:45 P.M.

Noble_______________________________ Lady__________________________

Meals________ @ $22.00 each     Total______________

Phone # _____________________________

We request phone numbers as one year we had an ice storm and had to call everyone 
to cancel.  Paid reservations due by March 1st.
Payment to:  Mehara Shrine Club, PO Box 662, Eau Claire, WI 54702-0662
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February Birthdays

Wish These Zor Nobles
A Happy Birthday:

Kenneth Artis, Roger Barthel, James Beebe, Ralph Bergeland, Eugene Blair, 
William Blakely, Ralph Buechler, Lloyd Byington, Charles “Chaz” Calhoun, 
Robert Calverley, James Carlson, Thomas Chose, Laverne Clifton, James 
Cox, Eugene Danielson, Larry Derks, James Devoe, John Dodge, Thomas 
Dowman, Larry Drangstveit, David Dull, Gary Durgin, Howard Dutcher, 
Harland Emerson, John Englund, Ramon Erickson, Robert Everson, Arlie 
Fahrney, Darcy Fields, Frederick Freerking, Gordon Gasser, Peter Gehrke, 
Felix Geissler, Ross Gray, Fred Gudgeon, Philip Gullickson, Frank Hallada, 
Wayne Hamler, Duane Hammer, Clifford “Walt” Hammond, Mathew Harvey, 
William Hawley, Eugene Helgoe, Hoyt Hennig, Ray Henning, Howard Hetzel, 
Guy Hinkle, James Holler, Lee Hoppe, Merlin “Red” Huber, Merlin Isaacson, 
James Jewell, Rodney Johnson, Eugene Jonas, Gerald Jordan PP, Robert 
Kastens, Philip Krause, Rolland Krauss, Chris Kreul, David Lamb, James 
Leason PP, Daniel Linehan, James Litvinoff, Edward Mahlum, Duane Mc Clain,
Gary Melstrom, Edward Michels, John Miller, Burton Mills, Gerald Neath, 
Virgil Nylander, Kenneth Olm, James Olson, Kenneth Olson, Frank 
Olszewski, Harold Parker, John Parkyn, Larry Pfeiffer, Thomas Punsel, Roger 
Reas, William Reitter, Larry Riemenschneider PP, Frederick Robinson, John 
Roelli, Howard Rogers, James Rox, David Schliem Sr, Donald Schultz, 
John Senty, Peter Smith, Donald Soberg PP, Curtis Soderholm, Warren 
Somerfeld, Stanley Spivey, Dewayne Steckel, James Stelsel Jr, Dale 
Stewart, John Strand III, Morris Streich, Bryan Strommen, James Swan 
Jr, Richard Swan, Keith Syvrud, John Van Hollen, Leland Weber, Daryl 
Wells, Paul Wharton, John White, James Williams, Terry Williams, 

Robert Williamson, Thomas Wittmayer, & Lee Zabka.

COME & SEE PATRICK
FOR YOUR AUTO REPAIRS AT

Atlee Wilson promises FREE AIR!

2413 S. PARK ST.
MADISON, WI 53713

 

Lifestyle. Value. Trust.
800.848.5306     262.965.2111     www.threepillars.org

Calendar 
Raffl e Winners

Congratulations to these lucky folks! 
Top winners were: Lesley Ross, Elroy, 
$100; Donna Lauer, Arkansaw, $100; Jim 
Bitner, Wausau, $100; Becky Soderholm, 
Cottage Grove, $100; Marie Matejka, 
Stoughton, $150; & Tracey Sigmund, Ft 
Atkinson, $200.

The $20 dollar winners were: Randy 
Webb, WI Rapids; Roy Van Dien, Baldwin; 
Tina Newcomb, Tomah; Jerome Nelson, 
Windsor; Kyle Komplin, Madison; Jack 
Dempsey, Wonewoc; Brice Wigent, 
Prescott; John Stelsel, Henderson, NV; 
David Owens, Ontario; Karl Katuin, New 
Lisbon; Gary Engelke, Platteville; Rose 
Reed, Janesville; Willard Owens, Fort 
Atkinson; Duane Walsvick, Waunakee; 
Nick Baker, Monroe; Dawn Peters, 
Kenosha; Cindy Arnold, Prairie du Chein; 
Deb Holmen, Madison; Louis Kwell, 
Hammond, IN; Al Niehus, Madison; 
Gary Gilbertson, Black River Falls; 
Steven & Kassie Gorski, 
Madison; Emily Lee, 
Mount Horeb; William 
Forrest, Wausau; & 
Isaac Lucas, Hazel 
Green.

Hospital Dads: 
We Drive So 
Kids Can Thrive!

Thank you to the Nobility who donate 
their time and energy transporting our 
kids.  If you see any of these caring folks, 
be sure to thank them for all they do.  If 
you would be interested in being a driver 
or a rider, contact your local club/unit or 
the Zor Shriners offi ce.    

Drivers and Riders to the Twin 
Cities Hospital in December

Drivers Riders
Jon Barthel Roger Barthel
Don Fennie x2 Ray Cherney
Tim Natarus Dick Jarvis
Mike Sund Bob Keene
Wally Trouten Schelley Schoville
Jerry Majorwicz Laverne Severson
Bob Calverley x2 Jim Giese
Peter Rotter Jay Wood
Jim Builer Barry Maxfi eld
Del Gilbertson Scott Brainard
Mike Hayden Mike Hunter
Richard Mitchell Greg O’Reilly
 Dave Frogner
 Roger Hancock
 Peter Augelli
Drivers and Riders to the Chicago 

Hospital in December
Drivers Riders
Bob Calverley Sandy Calverley
Bill Schmitz Al Hiatt

800.279.2616 | www.sva.com

SVA Certified Public
Accountants

Nonprofit Organization
Saved $16,500 in Taxes

with SVA.

Let us help you achieve
Measurable Results.

ERFURTH BODY SHOP, INC.
Complete Auto Body Repairs

Painting & Restoration
“We take the dent out of Accidents”

Phone 835-3603



Charles Hagen, Eau Claire (05.09.70) .............................. 12.22.13
Irvin Heller, Wautoma (12.05.87) ...................................... 12.14.13
Daniel Hoffman, Hudson (12.02.00) ................................. 12.19.13
James Kenall, Ellsworth (12.06.74) ................................... 12.27.13
Warren “Red” Hansen, La Crosse (05.12.62) .................. 01.02.14
Clarence Thronson, Mt. Horeb (05.29.54) ........................ 01.08.14
Bruce Wimann, Baraboo (06.05.99) .................................. 01.09.14
Calvin Ziegler, Madison (11.28.59) ................................... 01.01.14

CONTRIBUTIONS TO ZOR
as of the 15th of last month

** ENDOWMENT FUND **
** No Contributions**

** GENERAL CONTRIBUTIONS FUND **
IN MEMORY OF DONOR  NAME 
Judie Komplin Philip & Mary Lu Anderson
Calvin Ziegler Don & Shirley Mickelson 

** BUILDING RESERVE FUND **
IN MEMORY OF  DONOR 
Calvin Ziegler Gary Shealy

** MEMBERSHIP FUND **
DONOR
Zor Shrine Director’s Staff

** HUNDRED MILLION DOLLAR CLUB **
DONOR
Amalgamated Transit Union AFL-CIO Local Division 1310

** TRANSPORTATION FUND **
IN MEMORY OF DONOR  NAME
Judie Komplin Archie Simonson
 Tom & Nancy Nelson
 William Burkhardt
Calvin Ziegler Tom & Sharon Hildebrandt 

DONOR
Beloit S.C.

CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE SHRINERS
HOSPITALS FOR CHILDREN

IN MEMORY OF: DONOR:
Judie Komplin Charles & Cheryl Porter
 Donald Komplin  
 Thomas & Diane Thompson 
 Gloria Risberg
 James Steffenhagen 
 David & Lynette Hertel 
 Rodney & Patsy Opsal 
 Carol Montgomery 
 James Stelsel, Jr 
 Roy & Katherine Holm 
 Gordon & Bonnie Helmeid 
 Janice Dennis 
 Roy & Mary Eisenmann 
Walter “Wally” Schumacher Norma Schumacher
 Mary & Jon Borgen
 Terry & Nancy Loper
Marian Murray  Carla & Jim Raatz 
 Elizabeth & Dale Chapman 
 Darlene & Jim Groenier 
Alice Retallick Don & Mary Fennie
 Donald Ewald
Daniel Hoffman DONOR:
 Larry & Arnell Nelson  
 Curtiss & Elaine Anderson
 Douglas & Cheryl Hoffman
 St Croix Valley Shrine Club
 Chuck & Ruth Anne White
 Mrs. Darl Hoffman
 Mr & Mrs Wayne Beebe
 Nikki & Ryan Hoffman
 Carl & Brenda Gaulke
 William & Suzanne Ammerman
Norman Bruce Berg Terry & Nancy Loper
 Robert & Ardythe Kamke
Darl Hoffman Douglas & Cheryl Hoffman
 Earl & Sue Buehler 
Patricia Johnson  Rod & Diana Johnson 
Richard Tarnutzer  Ronald Thompson 
Betty Nikutta  Janis & Willard Reck 
Anna Marie Jardine Jim & Marge Filkins
June Luedtke Del & Jan Gilbertson 
Dale Stiller Zor Veteran Patrol
Ron Nelson Robert Nelson
Corey Blaedorn Dennis & Sandra Schultz
Ken Elverson Don & Mary Fennie
Dallas Chryst, PP Don & Olive Goodrich
Ervin Larson Ralph & Lori Thompson
Arthur Eberlein Marlys Podratz
Irvin Heller Mascoutin Shrine Club
Karen Orth James & Marlene Strehlow
Judith Senoracki James & Marlene Strehlow
Doris Krueger James & Marlene Strehlow
James Kenall Gary & Mavis Melstrom
Paul Lovvik Lew Mallow
Irvin Heller Zor Mavericks
Jean Muibarak Mecca Shrine Club
Gordon Krause Dean & Myrna Melby
Chuck Hagen Carl & Lorraine Schluter
Dr. John Berggren Douglas & Cheryl Hoffman
Dave Akenson Douglas & Cheryl Hoffman
Harriet Buhr Dean & Myrna Melby
Mrs Sam (Alice) Retallick Terry & Nancy Loper

IN HONOR OF: DONOR: 
Bob & Jodi Ott’s 25th Anniversary  Bob & Jodi Ott
Fred Benson Doris Hoffman

DONOR:    
Roy & Mary Eisenmann  Zor Shrine Director’s Staff 
Beloit Shrine Club  Darlene & Jim Gronier
Longhorn Bar & Grill
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Taste the Best
Fresh Prepared Salads, Desserts, Dips & More!

DAWN’S FOODS INC.

Portage, WI

John & Debra Thorstad 
Elaine Engelke 
John & Gale Hendrickson 
Richard & Phyllis Winter 
Frank & Sally Carpenter 
John & Ruth Metcalf 
Joe & Julie Thompson 
Earl & Sue Buehler
Michael & Gloria Gentz 
James Kenall
Dean & Myrna Melby
St Croix Valley Shrine Club
James & Elaine Hines

Doris Hoffman 
Susy Eisle
Romelle Kelly
Max & Elizabeth Merriman
Robert & Jean Schultz
Mrs Corrine Valz
Barbara Kenall
Robert Moody
Jim & Marge Filkins
Lloyd & Shirley Demotts


